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March 21, 2018 

City Council President Linda M. Morad 
Honorable Members of the City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council: 

I would like to request a one year Waiver of Residency for Dr. Whitney Greene at the 
Buttonwood Park Zoo, who currently lives in Dartmouth, Massachusetts. Dr. Greene has 
been employed by the zoo since June of 2016. 

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request. 

Mr. Lovett and Dr. Greene wil l be available at the meeting to answer any questions. 

JFM/sds 
Attachment 

Cc: Dr. Whitney Greene 
Keith Lovett 
Personnel 
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BUTTONWOOD PARK ZOO 

J o n Mi tche l l 
Mayor 

City of New Bedford 

K e i t h Lovet t 
D i rector of Zoo log ica l 
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February 23, 2018 

The Honorable Jon Mitchell 
Mayor of New Bedford 
133 William St. 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Mayor Mitchell, 

Please accept this letter of request for a residency waiver for our Staff Veterinarian, 
Dr. Whitney Greene. Dr. Greene has been a long time resident and o\yns a home in Dartmouth 
Massachusetts. She has been employed by the zoo since June of 2016 and we are requesting an 
armual waiver in order for her to continue with her employment at the zoo. Thank you for your 
consideration of this request. 

Sincerely 

Weith Lovett"̂  
Director Zoological Services 
Buttonwood Park Zoo 
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